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To whom it may concern,
I am writing to express my opinion on the bill concerning the relaxing of abortion laws
 within Queensland as put forward by MP Rob Pyne. I believe that the life of an unborn
 child is worth preserving and therefore laws that jeopardize these lives are not in the best
 interest of our state.   
Kind regards.

Submission No. 1131 
Received 29 June 2016




